
The fourth and the last discipline-centric 
(Product Design) round table conference 
in the series of four was held on 15th 
December at 2.00 p.m. It was an amazing 
conference with maximum number of 
delegates. The delegates present went 
through the display of the work of the 
Sophomore, Junior year and the portfolios 
of the Senior year. We are thankful to 
each one of them. A few takeaways from 
the session, which really made an impact 
on the student’s perspective towards the 
field are as below:
•	 Mid-size companies should be 

considered as good options for 
placements but designers have a 
responsibility to convince businesses, 
the value of design.

•	 In portfolios, passion was considered 
an important trait, clarity of what is 
being presented, process and thinking.

•	 Knowing one’s strengths and what one 
wants to do, is critical. This helps in 
understanding the journey ahead.

Look into past and learn.
Multi-disciplinary collaboration to be 
encouraged.
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PREP UP YOUR PROTÉGÉ 

THANK YOU 

The first disciplinary [Communication 

Desig n]  round table conference in the 

series of four began today sharp at 11:00a 

and to our fortune all the invitees showed 

up and appreciated the display of portfolios

and gave us wonderful advice. We are 

thankful to each and everyone of them. 

A few takeaways from today’s session 

really made an impact on the students 

perspectives towards the discipline: 

• Ideas are the currency we all deal in and 

how we execute them is a very 

critical aspect. 

• Answering a student’s question, one of 

the delegates stated that we must chase 

what we really connect with and find 

our calling. 

• Giving us a reality check, one of the 

speakers stressed upon the  importance of 

a strong portfolio reflecting the passion 

and curiosity towards the discipline. 

However, at the same time making sure we 

get credit at the end of it. 

One of the many resonating thoughts that 

stayed with us, is that “a curriculum can be 

taught, but experiences have to 

be learned.” SHANOO BHATIA

Thank You
Sachin Deshpande


